
 

St. Andrews Parents,  

Registration for the 2018-2019 school year will begin as follows:  

Monday, February 5th – Registration will begin promptly at 7:30am for students currently enrolled, 

siblings of students currently enrolled, and children of St. Andrews Presbyterian Church members.  

Tuesday, February 13th – Registration will begin promptly at 7:30am and is open to the public.  

Registration packets will be available in the St. Andrews School office on Wednesday, January 31st and 

may be found online: www.sapctucker.org.  

When you register, please:  

- Have all forms filled out completely. 

- Be prepared to pay a non-refundable registration fee of $95  

Cash, check, or money order only.  

- Make checks payable to St. Andrews School.  

Very important: A tuition deposit will be due May 1st. The deposit amount is equal to one month’s 

tuition for Preschool students and one week’s tuition for Extended Day students. The deposit is fully 

refundable until June 15th.  After June 15th, the tuition deposit will not be refunded.  

 

The following Preschool classes will be offered at Registration: 

Parents’ Morning Out (PMO)   9 – 1:00 

- Creepers (6 mo. by Sept. 1st)        Tues/Thurs                     $155/month 

- Toddlers (1 year by Sept. 1st)        Wed/Fridays                  $155/month 

 

Two Day Twos               9 – 1:00              Tues/Thurs                     $155/month 

Three Day Twos             9 – 1:00              Mon/Wed/Fri                 $185/month 

Five Day Twos                9 – 1:00           Monday – Friday            $300/month 

Five Day Threes       9 – 1:00              Monday – Friday            $240/month 

Pre-K                              9 – 1:00              Monday – Friday            $240/month 

Kindergarten                  9 – 1:00              Monday – Friday            $250/month 

 

The following programs will be offered at Registration:  

 

Extended Day                 7a – 6p Monday – Friday  $185 per week (includes preschool) 

 
 
            
  

http://www.sapctucker.org/

